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Comments: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigation #58221

Dear Mr. Klein
| oppose any steps - including geotechnical investigation - taken towards the creation of an additional reservoir in
the vicinity of the Holy Cross Wilderness Area. As a life-long Colorado resident who has spent numerous days in

Holy Cross, I've come to appreciate it as one of the most special places in the state.

Aurora and Colorado Springs need to focus on containing subdivisions and growth instead of building more
reservoirs - especially reservoirs that will negatively impact designated wilderness areas.

Sincerely,
Josh Tenneson



